
From: Amanda.Harding@transportscotland.gsi.gov.uk 

[mailto:Amanda.Harding@transportscotland.gsi.gov.uk]  
Sent: 09 April 2013 12:18 PM 

To: Freer, Stuart 
Subject: FW: Review of the General Approval (Stations) 2010 & General Approval (Depots) 2010 

 
Stuart, 
 
Response from Transport Scotland below –  
 
Transport Scotland offer general support to the changes if they are acceptable to the 
industry.  More specifically, we agree with the requirement for franchise awarding bodies to 
be consulted regarding any proposals to change the name of a station. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Amanda 
 
Amanda Harding | Rail Strategy Policy Officer |Transport Scotland |0141 272 7476 

For agency and travel information visit our website 
Transport Scotland, the national transport agency 
 

http://www.transportscotland.gov.uk/

